
Nice turnout  ;  not-so-nice outcome
February 24, 2018

We surely were hoping for a better game than the 60 - 44 defeat Duke handed the Orange on Feb. 24, but our
game watch featured good conversation, ample food and drink, and a couple of new, friendly faces.

Welcome to John Collins (’02) who attended his first club event. The Whitman grad is one of Portland’s
newest police officers – congratulations, John! Also at her first Stumptown happening was Aggie England,
guest of Stumptown stalwart Ted Bunga (’61). Nice to meet you, Aggie!

Filling out the rooting section were Molly & George Gearn (’54), Howard Groopman (’72), Kathy Belge
(’89), Naomi McLaughlin (’14), Debbye Blum (’83), Ken Kane (’75), and the person responsible for
arranging the afternoon at Broadway Grill, our Sports Coordinator, Christie Martin (’99).

SU’s success in the ACC tournament and its participation in the NCAA tourney will determine whether we do
more game watches this season. Also playing a role will be the starting times of Orange tournament games. The
scheduling of game watches will, by necessity, be late decisions. So, keep your eyes on the club’s Website,
Facebook and Twitter pages to stay abreast of potential game watches.
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Thanks to everyone
for showing your

Orange spirit!


